PUBLIC WORKSHOP

June 22, 2021, via Zoom

https://us02web.zoom.us/|/85726550636 ?pwd=SVIRNmMFzRUIQOUHcxOFVnbTd2SGxtZz09

Meeting ID: 857 2655 0636
Passcode: 711986

RELEASE DATE: Monday, June 14, 2021

CONTACT: Dan Maguire
Economic Development and Housing Manager
City of Winters

318 First Street

Winters, CA 95694

daniel. maguire@cityofwinters.org
530-794-6718

City of Winters Draft Housing Element Update Public Review Period

The City of Winters, as required by California state law, has established a draft
Housing Element for the period 2021 — 2029. The Housing Element update evaluates
the housing related accomplishments from the 2013 Housing Element and establishes
goals and objectives for the current Housing Element period. The Public Review Draft
6" Cycle (2021-2029) Housing Element Update will be on the agenda of the June 22,
2021, Planning Commission meeting, to include a Public Workshop, which will be held
in City Hall Council Chambers, starting at 6:30 p.m.

The draft Housing Element Update will be available for public review and
comment at City Hall, 318 First Street, Winters, CA in the Community Development
Department through July 2, 2021. Written comments on the draft Housing Element
Update will be received in the above-mentioned office, with the public comment period
ending at 5 p.m. on Friday, July 2, 2021. Comments can also be submitted via e-mail to:
daniel. maguire@cityofwinters.org.

Additional locations with copies of the Public Review Draft 6th Cycle (2021-2029)
Housing Element Update are City Hall at the counter in the City Clerk’s office, and at the
Winters Public Library, located at 201 First Street, Winters, CA. The Public Review Draft
Housing Element update is also available electronically at the City of Winters website at
http.//www.cityofwinters.org/housing-element-update/ .

Ashley Bussart
City Clerk, City of Winters



